
 

  

 
 
 
     
 

    January 15, 2019  

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

This letter is to inform you of my upcoming retirement from the Board effective January 31st, 2019. 

It has been my honor and privilege to be the Principal of Kleinburg Public School and I have learned 

so much from the students and their families. I thank you for the memories from the past 4 1/2 

years and wish your children all the best. I have had a wonderful career and I am so fortunate to 

have had KPS as my last school because of the fine students, staff, parents/guardians and 

community.  I wish you all the best for the future.  

The Board will name the new Principal on Wednesday January 16th and this will be communicated 

by a letter to the community on that day. 

Sincerely,  

Greg Morandi         
Principal          
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